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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will break ground on a 
new Unified Science Center building next week.  
 
“One of Stockton’s distinctions is that we graduate more science and math majors than any 
other New Jersey state college or university. Hence, it is extremely important that we have a 
first-class Unified Science Center,” Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr. said. “We hope 
everyone will come out to celebrate the start of construction on this important project.” 
 
President Saatkamp, members of the Board of Trustees and representatives of the faculty and 
student body will be on hand for the event. The groundbreaking ceremony will take place at 12 
noon on Wednesday, July 6, 2011. It will be held in Parking Lot 4 in the shadow of the new 
Campus Center. Parking will be available for attendees in Lot 4. 
 
The three-story, 66,000 – sq. ft. building will include labs, classrooms and support facilities and 
is expected to be complete in the first quarter of 2013.  
 
“The day marking the start of construction on the Unified Science Center is remarkably 
significant for our students and faculty and for the future of the College,” President Saatkamp 
said. 
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